
SEPTIC SYSTEM EVALUATORS BOARD 
PUBLIC MINUTES 

April 10, 2023, at 9:00 a.m. 
 

A meeting of the Septic System Evaluators was held on April 10, 2023.  The meeting was called 
to order by C. Albert at 9:07 a.m.  Also present in person were C. Kent and M. McConkey. 
Absent was D. Buker.  Attending from OPLC was Shana Warriner and Attorney Shane Goulet. 
 
1. Call to Order 
 
2. Approval of the January 25, 2023, Minutes - M. McConkey made a motion approve 
minutes as written.  C. Kent seconded, motion passes with a roll call vote.  
 

3. OPLC and/or Board Administration Updates  

 a. Board Attorney – Legislation Update – Attorney Shane Goulet met with the board to 
update the Board on HB 2 and HB 655.  They had a brief discussion and Attorney Goulet let the 
Board know that there was a hearing on HB 655 tomorrow.  

4. Unfinished Business-. None. 

5. New Business- The board needs a public member.  Just an fyi to the Board.  

6. Rules Review and Other Legislative Topics – 

a. SEP-100 and Sep-200 Public Hearing –. C. Albert opened the public hearing at 
9:30am.  The public hearing remained opened for 15 minutes.  There were not public 
comments at that time.  C. Albert closed the hearing at 9:45 am./   

8. Adjournment- 

 a. Date and Time of next meeting- June 6, 2023 @ 9:00am. 

M. McConkey made a motion to adjourn at 10:04 a.m. C. Kent seconded, and motion passes 
with a roll call vote. 


